
Eve O'Sullivan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Dear Eve, 

Your Ref: 

Our Ref: 

Re: - 

Tokay, Louise < Louise.Tokay@agriculture.gov.ie> 
11 October 2019 12:lO 
Eve O'Sullivan 
Foreshore 
RE: 50009-03 Shannon Foynes - Dumping at Sea Permit Application 

SOOO9-03 

w/10/10 

Shannon Foynes - Dumping a t  Sea Permit Application 

Further to your e-mail dated 15/07/2019. 

In relation to the above, the Department of Agriculture, Food and the Marine has no objections to the proposed 
granting of a Dumping a t  Sea Permit. 

Kind Regards, 

Louise 

From: Eve O'Sullivan <E.OSullivan@epa.ie> 
Sent: Monday 15 July 2019 15: l l  
To: Foreshore <Foreshore@agricuIture.gov,ie> 
Subject: SOOO9-03 Shannon Foynes - Dumping a t  Sea Permit Application 

CAUTION: This emar-l originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is  safe. 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Re: SOOO9-03 DumDing a t  Sea application from Shannon Fovnes Port Comaanv 

In accordance with Section 5(l)(a) of the Dumping a t  Sea Act 1996 as amended, I am to inform you of the receipt on 
8 July 2019, of documentation relating to a Dumping a t  Sea Permit application from Shannon Foynes Port Company 
in relation to Limerick Dock & Approach Channel and Foynes Harbour, This application has been assigned the Reg 
NO SOOO9-03. 

The application and associated correspondence, including the acknowledgements and notifications referred to, are 
available to view on the Agency's website at www.epa.ie. 

The Agency will have regard to any comments made in accordance with the Act and will write, in due course, to each 
person who makes such a comment, to advise them of the Agency's decision on the application. 
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Please use the register number of the Dumping a t  Sea Permit application, SOOO9-03, in any future communication in 
respect of same. Please address correspondence to the Environmental licensing Programme, hvironmental 
Protection Agency, P. 0. Box 3000, Johnstown Custle Estate, County Wexford. 

Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of tbis email, 

Regards 
Eve O’Sullivan 
P rogra rn me Officer Environmental Licensing 
Environmental Protection Agency 
Tel: 4-353 53 9160600 

Disclaimer: 

Department of Agriculture, Food and the Marine 

The information contained in this email and in any attachments is confidential and is designated solely for the 
attention and use of the intended recipient(s). This information may be subject to legal and professional privilege. If 
you are not an intended recipient of this email, you must not use, disclose, copy, distribute or retain this message or 
any part of it. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete al l  copies of 
this email from your computer system(s). 

An Roinn Talmhaiochta, Bia agus Mara 

Tfi an t-eolais San riomhphost seo, agus in aon ceanglain leis, taoi phribhlCid agus faoi rGn agus le h-aghaigh an seolai 
arnh$in. D’fhCadfadh abhar an seoladh se0 bheith faoi phribhlCid profisilinta no dlithiliil. Mura tusa an seolai a bhi 
beartaithe leis an riomhphost se0 a fhail, ta COSC air, no aon chuid de, a lisiid, a choipeal, n6 a scaoileadh. Ma 
thainig SC chugat de bharr dearmad, teigh i dteagmhiil leis an seoIt6ir agus scrios an t-abhar o do riomhaire le do 
thoil. 
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